
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 5, 2017 11:33:37 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 9:18 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Lori Newell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To OEB
I am STRONGLY opposed to any further rate increases as suggested in the application put forth by
Hydro One.
Regards
Lori Newell

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



